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Actualities

Plenary Session of the Division IV

The Plenary Session of the Division IV – Technical Sci-
ences of the Polish Academy of Sciences was held on
November 17th, 2005.

It has been a great tradition of the Division IV of Tech-
nical Sciences to recognize the outstanding achievements
of young scientists with several awards related to various
fields of technology. The awarded candidates have to sat-
isfy the requirements specified in suitable regulations. In
2005 the Scientific Award Fund of the Division IV was sup-

ported by the well known international Siemens company
which significantly augmented the status of the Awards.
The list of awarded candidates was approved. The solemn
ceremony of rewarding the candidates will take place on
December 21, 2005. The list of awarded winners and the
brief description of their achievements will be presented
in the first number of the Bulletin (2006).

During the Session Professor Andrzej Styczek was ap-
proved as Deputy Chairman of the Division IV. Profes-
sor A. Styczek has started fulfilling his duties since 1th

November, 2005.
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